
 
November 19, 2024 

 
 
THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR A SOLICITOR’S LICENSE 
FOR THE LICENSE YEAR 2024 AND HAVE BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR 
APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  
Braxton Keshaun A 508 E Taft Ave Appleton 
Dietz Bo W 728 N Division St Appleton 
Erdmann Donald G 1838 Pershing Rd New London 
Heimbruch Steven R E8508 Island Rd Manawa 
Johnson Janet L 727 Lawe St Kaukauna 
Kowalski Casey T 211360 Sandy Ln Mosinee 
Ourada Parker J 205 Darboy Rd Combined 
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